
Hello Year 1,  

   Well another 2 weeks have passed since my last 

letter and I’m not quite sure where they have gone!! I hope you are 

managing to keep a better track of the days as I really have to think 

what day we are on. It felt strange to see the rain last week as it 

felt as though it hadn’t rained for ages. Has anyone had a go at 

keeping a weather diary? Our plants loved 

the rain and Sophia was able to pick our 

first vegetable…a radish.  

It was great to get an email from Esme this 

week and see all the amazing things she is 

getting up to. It also sounds like you are 

doing brilliantly with your reading Ella, keep 

up the hard work. It was also lovely to see Dorka, Mylow and Charlie 

(from a distance) when I popped into school last week to pick up 

some work. I’m sure lots of you are doing fantastic things and 

learning fantastic things at home. I can’t wait to hear all about it.  

Are you doing anything to celebrate the 75th Anniversary of VE day? 

Do you know what VE day is? If you don’t, perhaps you could find out.  

I hope you are all happy and healthy! I miss you and hope to see you 

soon.  

With love from  

Mrs Lucarelli 

 

  

Parents: if you are concerned about your child’s Mental Health or Wellbeing during 

this time, please do not hesitate to get in touch and we will try to help in any way we 

can. Also on the Home Learning – General tab on the school website you can find a 

number of resources to give ideas for maintaining good Mental Health for you and 

your children during this time of isolation. 


